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Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council direct Staff to organize a special meeting with appropriate counsel 
invited to review options related to Au Chateau projected budget increases. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
Previously it was reported that the enhanced DNSSAB funding that Au Chateau used to fund a majority 
of their units was being discontinued for 2021.  At that time, it was estimated that the effect could be a 
6% increase in the Au Chateau levy.  This is in addition to any increases that may be requested when 
the capital improvement plans of Au Chateau moves forward. 
 
Continued participation in Au Chateau has been a topic of conversation for this and previous Councils 
for a number of years.  Should Council adopt the recommendation, a review of options that may be 
available to Council, and reviewed by the appropriate advisor, will allow Council to determine what, if 
any, next steps they would like to take. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 


